Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
GOAL ASSOCIATES
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 16, 2025, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: The public meeting will be held simultaneously in-person and virtually. To attend the Public Meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone, please register using this link: https://tinyurl.com/I-75lighting. If you prefer to join by phone, please dial +1(213)929-4212, Access Code: 431-386-581. The in-person public meeting will take place on the same date and time and will be held at the City of Weston Commission Chambers (Inside City Hall), 17200 Royal Palm Boulevard, Weston, Florida 33326.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a public meeting for the State Road (SR) 93/I-75 from SR 862/I-595 & SR 869/Sawgrass Expressway Interchange to SR 25/US 27 Roadway Lighting Safety Improvements Project in Broward County, Florida. The Financial Project ID Number is 451076-1-52-01. The purpose of the project is to improve safety for nighttime users of the corridor by providing additional roadway lighting and upgrading existing lighting.

Construction is anticipated to begin in Winter 2027 and end in Winter 2029.

The estimated Construction Cost is $7 Million.

The Public Meeting will begin with a presentation at 6:00 p.m. followed by a question-and-answer session. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Questions and comments may be submitted prior to the meeting by contacting the project manager. For further information about the project, please visit the project website at https://tinyurl.com/I-75lightingWeb. 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Lance Kevin Jones Jr., P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4680, toll free at (866)336-8435, ext. 4680, or by email at lance.jones1@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager: Mr. Lance Kevin Jones Jr., P.E., at (954)777-4680 or in writing at FDOT, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by email at: lance.jones1@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Mr. Lance Kevin Jones Jr., P.E., Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309 or by telephone at (954)777-4680 or by email at lance.jones1@dot.state.fl.us.
